[image: image1.wmf]TO:

Parents

FR:

Ian Bailllie Primary Teachers

RE:

End of the Month Activity
Date:

November 23, 2011
On Thursday, December 1st, we will be going to Empire Studio 5 to watch “The Muppets” for our End of the Month Activity.
We will be leaving the school at 8:45 a.m. and returning at approximately 11:30a.m.  
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Each child will be required to pay only $5.00 to view the movie.  Do not send any money for treats (popcorn, candy, drinks, etc) as this will only cause a delay at the theatre.  
Please have your $5.00 and the following permission slip returned to the child’s homeroom teacher by Monday, November 28th.  If you are unable to pay, please call the school at 778-6076 and we will cover it.  Leave a message if we are unavailable.  
(----------------------------------------------------------------------------
(Complete, detach and return)

Permission Slip


I understand and accept the ordinary risks of accident or injury to my son/daughter, which may arise during the course of this field trip.  I recognize that no liability will arise on the part of any teacher or school authority as a result of such accident or injury, except such as may be occasioned by negligence or failure of any duty on the part of the teacher or school authority.

My child _________________________________ has permission to go Empire Theatre Studio 5 and watch “The Muppets” on Thursday, December 1, 2011.

Date: _____________________Parents’ Signature: _______________________
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